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Dear House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use , Natural Resources and Water, 

 

I'm writing to support HB 2965. It has been proven time and again that net pen farms 

are harmful to marine life including native salmon and steelhead. They were tried and 

eventually shut down in BC and Washington because it was proven that the spread 

diseases to many fish species and fouled the water. Our ifish should be treated as a 

natural resource not a commodity. These pens sacrifice local populations for the 

benefit of a few people who have no respect for our environment and native fish. 

please vote to support this bill. 

Craig Lacy 


